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i ™ What's Happening:
Calendar ™ _J
Click to see our Little Raven Picture Day - September 8th
Calendar Click here to order pictures online!

September 4- No School Membership ToolKit
September 6- PLC Late Start Please click here to sign up for the membership
September 8 - Picture Day toolkit to get all of our PTO news and updates!
September 12- Accountability/PTO meeting
September 13 - PLC Late Start
September 20 - PLC Late Start School Fees L . .
September 27 - PLC Late Start Please remember to log-in into your students' infinite
September 29 - Non Student Day campus portal to pay your school fees. These fees

help cover the cost of the subscriptions that we use

Letter From The Principal: in the classrooms.

PTO/Accountability
We are excited to have our first Accountability and
PTO meeting of the year.

The Little Raven Accountability Committee (LRAC)
will meet 5 times per year beginning at 5:00 on the
2nd Tuesday of September, November, January,
March, and May. This committee will participate to
discuss school goals, data, safety, and instruction.

PTO is our parent organization that brings our
community together, supports fundraising to support
our school. PTO will meet on the 2nd Tuesday of
every month from 6:00-7:30.

Please join us for one or both meetings on
September 12th beginning at 5:00 for LRAC and 6:00
for PTO.

Pick Up and Drop Off
We want to thank you all for your patience and

flexibility as we have worked to refine our process. The
loop does take some time so we ask for you patience if
you use the loop. We would also like to ask our
families to be mindful and respectful of our neighbors
that are impacted by pickup and drop off. Please do
not park or block driveways. In addition please be
mindful of our students and families that are walking.



https://littletonpublicschools.net/schools/littleraven/calendars-schedules
https://my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/#/
https://littleravenpto.membershiptoolkit.com/
https://littletonco.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/littleton.jsp

We want to ensure that all students are able to arrive at
school safely.

We have also had lots of late students. Please
remember our bell rings at 7:50 (8:50 on Wed).
Instruction starts at 7:50 and it is hard for students to
walk in after instruction has started.

In addition, breakfast is only served from 7:35-7:45. If
you students want breakfast at school please arrive at
7:35 to ensure they have time to eat.

Enrichments:

We are excited to start up with our after school
enrichments. We are starting with only 2 enrichments
as we learn and figure out our spaces. Please click
here to find the flyers for these.

PBIS Update:

September Word of the Month: Kindness

Be a responsible decision
maker

Own my actions and words
Lead with kindness

Take other perspectives

THUNDERBOLTS

We have been working hard learning about
our BOLT expectations and earning BOLT
tickets! Each month we will focus on a
character trait of the month that will help
us learn about our expectations. We will
start off with a whole school morning
meeting to kick off our character trait of
the month. Teachers will teach lessons in
their classroom around our word of the
month!

Morning Meetings:

Every class starts their day with a morning
meeting. All students share something
about themselves, participate in a group
activity, and hear a morning message to
start their day! These are an important
part of our Little Raven community building
and ensuring all students feel they belong!

The Little Raven Newsletter will be shared out on a monthly basis with updates and news pertaining

to Little Raven.



https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Tcfx9jJYr-yh3xG0rk8bihZP7NAsCdM4

